








 
 
 

 
 

 

 This past week the Religious Education Classes  
participated in the Center for Food Action Thanksgiv-
ing Food Drive.  Through the generosity of the  
Religious Ed families and other parishioners who  
participated we were able to send over 20 complete 
Thanksgiving Dinners to the Center.  In addition to the 
full dinners we had enough leftover parts of meals to 
fill even more baskets. As usual our parish has been 
very generous!  Thank you for your participation. 
 

 Just a reminder that there are no Religious Ed clas-
ses for grades 1 through 8 this Tuesday. 
 

 Festival of Carols practices begin next weekend. It 
is not too late to join.  We will meet in the church on  
Sunday November 25th from 1:00 to 2:30. 
 

 There is still time to sign up for the children’s 
choir at the 4:00 PM Christmas Eve Family Mass.  If 
your child in grades K – 12 is interested in singing, 
please contact the Religious Education office ASAP 
for further information.  Rehearsals will be once a 
week in December and singers will be asked to come 
to church by 3:00 on Christmas Eve. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
THE RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE WILL BE 

CLOSED ON WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY AND  
FRIDAY THIS WEEK FOR THE THANKSGIVING 

HOLIDAY.   

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 
 
 

 
 

CONFIRMATION NEWS…. 
 
 
 

UPCOMING DATES... 
• Confirmation Sponsor forms were due November 1st, 

if you have not yet submitted a form, please do so 
ASAP! 

 

• ALL YOUTH MASSES ARE REQUIRED FOR    
CONFIRMATION CANDIDATE. The next Youth 
Mass is Sunday, December 2nd at 11:30am!  A sign 
up sheet will be on the table by the church entrance. 

 

• There will be no CCD or Youth Group the 20th or 
21st!  We will start back up the 27th after Thanksgiv-
ing. 

 

• Saturday, December 8th is the Immaculate Concep-
tion. Mass is that morning at 10 and is followed by 
the Family Catechesis retreat at 11 AM. You are  
invited to bring a bagged lunch. If anyone would like 
to graciously provide lunch, contact Alex the Youth  
Minister for details. 

 

• Tuesday, December 11th is the first penance option, 
Advent penance. All confirmation candidates must 
attend at least one of the two options for penance. 

 

• We are seeking two teens to be readers at the      
Festival of Carols Sunday, December 16th. If you are 
interested, contact the Youth Minister! It will count 
towards individual service hours! 

 
 
YOUTH GROUP NEWS: 
 

November 28th we will be preparing College Care boxes 
for college students. If you have a college student you’d 
like us to send a package to, please email Alex at  
acapicchioni@guardianangelchurch.org with his or her 
exact mailing address. We are requesting donations of 
items such as: hot chocolate mix, granola bars, candy, 
gum, popcorn, etc. Leftover Halloween candy will gladly 
be accepted! Monetary donations help to offset shipping 
too!  All items should be brought to the Youth Ministry 
office.  
 

Teens, God calls us to a life of love, service, and 
sainthood on a daily basis; it’s up to us to listen to 

him. What does he call you to do? 
 
Contact information for Alex:  
acapicchioni@guardianangelchurch.org 
201-327-4359 x204 or 201-934-5554  

YOUTH MINISTRY 

THE GLORIOUS BIBLE 
 

It is one of the glories of the Bible that it can 
embrace many meanings in a single passage. 

--St. Thomas Aquinas 



IMPORTANT CHURCH WEBSITES: 
Church of the Guardian Angel Website: 
www.guardianangelchurch.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/GuardianAngelChurchAllendale/ 
The Archdiocese of Newark  www.rcan.org 
The Catholic Advocate  www.rcan.org/advocate 
Away for the weekend?  Go to:  www.masstimes.org 

 
 
 
 

ST. LUKE CHURCH: 
Visit www.churchofstluke.org for more information and 
parish bulletin.  
 

CHURCH OF THE PRESENTATION: 
Visit the website at www.churchofpresentation.org for 
more information, and the parish bulletin.   

Hold Your Next Event At Guardian Angel 
Auditorium Capacity 325 People 

Msgr. Salemi Hall Capacity 75 People 
Fully Air Conditioned 

• `Communion/Conϐirmation/Graduation Parties 
• Retirement/Birthday Parties/Sweet 16/Quinceanera 
• Fundraisers/Dance Recitals/Competitions 
• Baby/Bridal Showers/Rehearsal Dinners 
• Community/Corporate Meetings 
• Holiday Parties/Repast Luncheons 
Silvana	Anello	Rental	Coordinator	@	201-783-5414	or  E-mail: sanello@guardianangelchurch.org 

STEWARDSHIP REFLECTIONS 
 

November 18, 2018 
33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

And then they will see the Son of Man coming in the 
clouds with great power and glory.” (MARK 13:26)  
 
We will all have that day when we are standing before 
God and our life is played out like a movie.  When this 
happens and God asks each of us, “What have you done 
with the gifts that I have given you?”  How will you   
respond?  

Nativity’s Broadway Christmas 
with Ciarán Sheehan 

 

Sunday, December 9, 2018 ▪ 3:00PM 
Church of the Nativity  

Midland Park, NJ 07432 
  

Featuring the talents of... 
Ciarán Sheehan, Phantom of the Opera, Carousel 

Sarah Pfisterer, Phantom of the Opera & Showboat 
Sue Anderson, Broadway Pianist 

Gabriel Donohue, Multi-Instrumentalist 
  

Tickets are $25. Limited Premium Seating is available for $50 per 
ticket. All tickets are available, first come, first served.  Tickets are 
available starting November 12 at the Rectory on weekdays 
(Mon-Thu, 9:30-4:30). Checks are to be payable to Church of the 
Nativity.  For ticket information contact Church of the Nativity at 
201.444.6362 or office@nativitynj.org.  To get a sneak preview of 
Ciarán Sheehan, check out his website at ciaransheehan.com 

Family Promise is looking for  
cooking and chaperones for our 
week in January at Archer UM 
Church on Tuesday the 1st and 
Thursday the 3rd. Contact Joe 
Zitolo (201-934-9372) for meals and Tony Sabino 
(tonys22466@aol.com) for chaperones.   
Meal volunteers prepare a meal for  volunteers and 
guests.  
Chaperone responsibilities:  Arr ive around 6:30pm, 
socialize with the families making them feel welcome 
and comfortable.  You get to eat, mingle and sleep and in 
the morning just make sure everyone is up for pickup at 
6am. Then you are on your way.  Guests are usually are 
in bed early and lights out is 10PM. The volunteers are 
free to go to sleep at that time. The parents are responsi-
ble for their children at all times.  The sleep over volun-
teers are there to provide support, in case one of the par-
ents needs assistance for some reason. There are always 
two volunteers assigned each night, so you are never on 
your own.  

GOOD THINGS IN THREES 
 

On this Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time, we get a three
-fold consolation from the scriptures. All three readings to-
day were written in times of duress or persecution, and all 
three offer their original readers and us today the message 
of hope. Daniel's audience was in desperate need of assur-
ance that God would be their source of salvation, for Israel 
was undergoing one of its most violent periods of persecu-
tion at the hands of the Greeks, a time that produced the 
Maccabean revolt and the familiar Jewish festival of Hanuk-
kah. The author of Hebrews was writing to a group of peo-
ple unsure about leaving behind the faith and rituals that 
they had been told for generations would be their source of 
forgiveness. In return, they received the strong message 
that they would be able to find everything in Jesus Christ. 
Mark's readers were under Roman persecution, rekindling 
the fear and confusion that they felt immediately following 
the death of Jesus. These three authors facing tough times 
were still able to provide optimistic messages. THE LORD, 
OUR INHERITANCE As wise men and women of faith have 
always done, when today's authors needed to look forward 
in faith, they also looked back. We look back at their writ-
ings today for our hope, and, like them, we can also look at 
the psalter-Israel's prayer book-for help.  
Today's psalm text reminds us that with the Lord at our 
side, nothing can truly shake us. We know that God will not 
abandon us, and that if we walk with the Lord true life will 
be ours. We are at that time in our Church year when we 
hear much about the coming of Christ in glory as we get 
ready to re-enter Advent, our season of preparation for his 
return. Most likely we are not undergoing the extremes of 
persecution or trials that the first audiences of today's read-
ings were; but we can, through a deep praying of the 
psalms and a fervent hearing of their words, be reminded to 
keep our lives and our faith focused only on God, the one 
source of our being and our life.  
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